Interdisciplinary Studies



INTERIM REPORT

DUE JANUARY 30TH

An Interdisciplinary Studies student is required to collaboratively create both an Interim and an Annual Report with their full supervisory committee. For the *Interim Report,* you are asked to submit your responses to the questions below no later than January 30th *every year* and submit to the program office.

- Signatures are not required, but the Supervisory Committee can add to the Report by replying to all on e-mail.
- NB Student MUST arrange a full Supervisory Committee meeting in order to complete the Report.

Interim Report Questions to be Completed

- **1**. Have you completed your **course requirements**? If no, Please itemize what courses you have taken, grades and the full course code. Also, please outline your plans for completion. (Remember INST students must take ONE course in EACH of their three disciplines, and if they are doing any research involving human subjects are strongly encouraged to take a research methods course. Remember also that course selection must be done in consultation with your committee and if supervisors are unclear regarding program requirements, don't hesitate to connect with the GPD.)
- **2**. Have you already submitted your **thesis proposal**? If no, when will you be submitting it? If yes, briefly describe your progress on your thesis research and writing. Outline your plans for completing the thesis and expected completion date.
- **3**. Are you in regular contact with your committee members? Did you meet with them to discuss this report? Please provide the dates last semester of your meetings with supervisors individually and as a full committee.
- **4.** Are there other issues that the GPD or GPA can assist you with?

Supervisory Responses:

E-mail the form to your supervisors and attach their responses to your report before dropping it off to the program office.